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  Low-Frequency Sound and Marine Mammals National Research Council,Division
on Earth and Life Studies,Commission on Geosciences, Environment and
Resources,Committee on Low-Frequency Sound and Marine Mammals,1994-02-01 This
volume reviews the current state of knowledge regarding the effects of low-
frequency sound on marine mammals and makes recommendations for research. In
addition, the book describes current federal regulations prescribed under the
Marine Mammal Protection Act that govern the taking of marine mammals by
scientific research activities, and it recommends changes to expedite the
regulatory process dealing with scientific research activities.
  Mathematics of the Discrete Fourier Transform (DFT) Julius O. Smith,2008
The DFT can be understood as a numerical approximation to the Fourier
transform. However, the DFT has its own exact Fourier theory, and that is the
focus of this book. The DFT is normally encountered as the Fast Fourier
Transform (FFT)--a high-speed algorithm for computing the DFT. The FFT is
used extensively in a wide range of digital signal processing applications,
including spectrum analysis, high-speed convolution (linear filtering),
filter banks, signal detection and estimation, system identification, audio
compression (such as MPEG-II AAC), spectral modeling sound synthesis, and
many others. In this book, certain topics in digital audio signal processing
are introduced as example applications of the DFT--Back cover
  The Sound Reinforcement Handbook Gary Davis,Gary D. Davis,1989 (Yamaha
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Products). Sound reinforcement is the use of audio amplification systems.
This book is the first and only book of its kind to cover all aspects of
designing and using such systems for public address and musical performance.
The book features information on both the audio theory involved and the
practical applications of that theory, explaining everything from microphones
to loudspeakers. This revised edition features almost 40 new pages and is
even easier to follow with the addition of an index and a simplified page and
chapter numbering system. New topics covered include: MIDI, Synchronization,
and an Appendix on Logarithms. 416 Pages.
  Acoustics: Sound Fields and Transducers Leo Leroy Beranek,Tim
Mellow,2012-09-20 Long-awaited update and expansion of a widely recognised
classic in the field by pioneering acoustics expert, Leo L. Beranek Builds
upon Beranek's 1954 Acoustics classic by incorporating recent developments,
practical formulas and methods for effective simulation Uniquely, provides
the detailed acoustic fundamentals which enable better understanding of
complex design parameters, measurement methods and data Brings together
topics currently scattered across a variety of books and sources into one
valuable reference Includes relevant case studies, real-world examples and
solutions to bring the theory to life Acoustics: Sound Fields and Transducers
is a modern expansion and re-working of Acoustics, the 1954 classic reference
written by Leo L. Beranek. Updated throughout and focused on electroacoustics
with the needs of a broad range of acoustics engineers and scientists in
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mind, this new book retains and expands on the detailed acoustical
fundamentals included in the original whilst adding practical formulas and
simulation methods for practising professionals. Benefitting from Beranek's
lifetime experience as a leader in the field and co-author Tim Mellow's
cutting-edge industry experience, Acoustics: Sound Fields and Transducers is
a modern classic to keep close to hand in the lab, office and design studio.
Builds on Beranek's 1954 Acoustics classic by incorporating recent
developments, practical formulas and methods for effective simulationUniquely
provides the detailed acoustic fundamentals, enabling better understanding of
complex design parameters, measurement methods and dataBrings together topics
currently scattered across a variety of books and sources into one valuable
referenceIncludes relevant case studies, real-world examples and solutions to
bring the theory to life.
  Acoustics and Psychoacoustics David M. Howard,Jamie Angus,2017-06-13 The
acoustics of a space can have a real impact on the sounds you create and
capture. Acoustics and Psychoacoustics, Fifth Edition provides supportive
tools and exercises to help you understand how music sounds and behaves in
different spaces, whether during a performance or a recording, when planning
a control room or listening space, and how it is perceived by performers,
listeners, and recording engineers. With their clear and simple style, Howard
and Angus cover both theory and practice by addressing the science of sound
engineering and music production, the acoustics of musical instruments, the
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ways in which we hear musical sounds, the underlying principles of sound
processing, and the application of these concepts to music spaces to create
professional sound. This new edition is fully revised to reflect new
psychoacoustic information related to timbre and temporal perception,
including an updated discussion of vocal fold vibration principles, samples
of recent acoustic treatments, and a description of variable acoustics in
spaces, as well as coverage of the environment’s effect on production
listening, sonification, and other topics. Devoted to the teaching of musical
understanding, an accompanying website (www.routledge.com/cw/howard) features
various audio clips, tutorial sheets, questions and answers, and trainings
that will take your perception of sound to the next level. This book will
help you: Gain a basic grounding in acoustics and psychoacoustics with
respect to music audio technology systems Incorporate knowledge of
psychoacoustics in future music technology system designs as appropriate
Understand how we hear pitch, loudness, and timbre Learn to influence the
acoustics of an enclosed space through designed physical modifications
  Web Audio API Boris Smus,2013 Go beyond HTML5's Audio tag and boost the
audio capabilities of your web application with the Web Audio API. Packed
with lots of code examples, crisp descriptions, and useful illustrations,
this concise guide shows you how to use this JavaScript API to make the
sounds and music of your games and interactive applications come alive. You
need little or no digital audio expertise to get started. Author Boris Smus
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introduces you to digital audio concepts, then shows you how the Web Audio
API solves specific application audio problems. If you're an experienced
JavaScript programmer, you'll not only learn how to synthesize and process
digital audio, you'll also explore audio analysis and visualization with this
API. Learn Web Audio API, including audio graphs and the audio nodes Provide
quick feedback to user actions by scheduling sounds with the API's precise
timing model Control gain, volume, and loudness, and dive into clipping and
crossfading Understand pitch and frequency: use tools to manipulate
soundforms directly with JavaScript Generate synthetic sound effects and
learn how to spatialize sound in 3D space Use Web Audio API with the Audio
tag, getUserMedia, and the Page Visibility API
  Ocean Noise and Marine Mammals National Research Council,Division on Earth
and Life Studies,Ocean Studies Board,Committee on Potential Impacts of
Ambient Noise in the Ocean on Marine Mammals,2003-05-22 For the 119 species
of marine mammals, as well as for some other aquatic animals, sound is the
primary means of learning about the environment and of communicating,
navigating, and foraging. The possibility that human-generated noise could
harm marine mammals or significantly interfere with their normal activities
is an issue of increasing concern. Noise and its potential impacts have been
regulated since the passage of the Marine Mammal Protection Act of 1972.
Public awareness of the issue escalated in 1990s when researchers began using
high-intensity sound to measure ocean climate changes. More recently, the
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stranding of beaked whales in proximity to Navy sonar use has again put the
issue in the spotlight. Ocean Noise and Marine Mammals reviews sources of
noise in the ocean environment, what is known of the responses of marine
mammals to acoustic disturbance, and what models exist for describing ocean
noise and marine mammal responses. Recommendations are made for future data
gathering efforts, studies of marine mammal behavior and physiology, and
modeling efforts necessary to determine what the long- and short-term impacts
of ocean noise on marine mammals.
  Audio Engineering for Sound Reinforcement John Eargle,Chris Foreman,2002
(Book). This up-to-date book comprehensively covers all aspects of speech and
music sound reinforcement. It is roughly divided into four sections: Section
1 provides the tutorial fundamentals that all audio engineers will need,
discussing subjects such as fundamentals of acoustics, psychoacoustics, basic
electrical theory and digital processing. Section 2 deals with the
fundamental classes of hardware that the modern engineer will use, such as
loudspeaker systems and components, microphones, mixers, amplifiers and
signal processors. Special attention is given to digital techniques for
system control and to audio signal analysis. Section 3 deals with the basics
of system design, from concept to final realization. It covers topics such as
basic system type and speech intelligibility, site survey, user needs
analysis and project management. Section 4 discusses individual design areas,
such as sports facilities, large-scale tour sound systems, high-level music
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playback, systems for the theater, religious facilities, and other meeting
spaces. The book is written in an accessible style, but does not lack for
ample amounts of technical information. It is truly a book for the 21st
century! The Senior Director of Product Development and Application for JBL
Professional, John Eargle is the author of The Handbook of Recording
Engineering, The Microphone Book, Handbook of Sound System Design,
Electroacoustical Reference Data, Music, Sound and Technology and The
Loudspeaker Handbook . A 2000 Grammy Award-winner for Best Classical
Engineering, Mr. Eargle is an honorary member and past national president of
the Audio Engineering Society, a faculty-member of the Aspen Audio Recording
Institute, and a member of the National Academy of Recording Arts and
Sciences and the Academy of Motion Picture Arts and Sciences.
  That Sounds So Good Carla Lalli Music,2021-10-19 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
• Recipes to match every mood, situation, and vibe from the James Beard
Award–winning author of Where Cooking Begins ONE OF THE TEN BEST COOKBOOKS OF
THE YEAR: San Francisco Chronicle • ONE OF THE BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR:
Time Out, Glamour, Taste of Home Great food is an achievable part of every
day, no matter how busy you are; the key is to have go-to recipes for every
situation and for whatever you have on hand. The recipes in That Sounds So
Good are split between weekday and weekend cooking. When time is short, turn
to quick stovetop suppers, one-pot meals, and dinner salads. And for the
weekend, lean into lazy lunches, simmered stews, and hands-off roasts.
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Carla’s dishes are as inviting and get-your-attention-good as ever. All the
recipes—such as Fat Noodles with Pan-Roasted Mushrooms and Crushed Herb Sauce
or Chicken Legs with Warm Spices—come with multiple ingredient swaps and
suggestions, so you can make each one your own. That Sounds So Good shows
Carla at her effortless best, and shows how you can be, too.
  Sound Systems: Design and Optimization Bob McCarthy,2016-02-26 Sound
Systems: Design and Optimization provides an accessible and unique
perspective on the behavior of sound systems in the practical world. The
third edition reflects current trends in the audio field thereby providing
readers with the newest methodologies and techniques. In this greatly
expanded new edition, you’ll find clearer explanations, a more streamlined
organization, increased coverage of current technologies and comprehensive
case studies of the author’s award-winning work in the field. As the only
book devoted exclusively to modern tools and techniques in this emerging
field, Sound Systems: Design and Optimization provides the specialized
guidance needed to perfect your design skills. This book helps you: Improve
your design and optimization decisions by understanding how audiences
perceive reinforced sound Use modern analyzers and prediction programs to
select speaker placement, equalization, delay and level settings based on how
loudspeakers interact in the space Define speaker array configurations and
design strategies that maximize the potential for spatial uniformity Gain a
comprehensive understanding of the tools and techniques required to generate
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a design that will create a successful transmission/reception model
  The Audio Expert Ethan Winer,2017-12-15 The Audio Expert is a comprehensive
reference book covering all aspects of audio, with both practical and
theoretical explanations. It is written for people who want to understand
audio at the deepest, most technical level, but without needing an
engineering degree. The Audio Expert explains how audio really works in much
more depth than usual, using common sense plain-English explanations and
mechanical analogies, with minimal math. It uses an easy to read
conversational tone, and includes more than 400 figures and photos to augment
the printed text. However, this book goes beyond merely explaining how audio
works. It brings together the concepts of audio, aural perception, musical
instrument physics, acoustics, and basic electronics, showing how they’re
intimately related. It also describes in great detail many practices and
techniques used by recording and mixing engineers, including video production
and computers. This book is meant for intermediate to advanced recording
engineers and audiophiles who want to become experts. There’s plenty for
beginners too. One unique feature is explaining how audio devices such as
equalizers, compressors, and A/D converters work internally, and how they’re
spec’d and tested, rather than merely describing how to use them. There’s
plenty of myth-busting and consumerism too. The book doesn’t tell readers
what brand power amplifier to buy, but it explains in great detail what
defines a good amplifier so people can choose a first-rate model wisely
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without over-paying. Most explanations throughout the book are platform-
agnostic, applying equally to Windows and Mac computers, and to most software
and hardware. Many audio and video examples are included to enhance the
written text. The new edition offers many updates and improvements
throughout. New sections on coding an equalizer, comparing microphone
preamps, testing results of loudspeaker isolation devices, new online video
content on music theory, plus incorporated chapters on MIDI basics,
computers, video production, plus new myth-busters, and much more!
  State-of-the-Art Sensors Technology in Spain 2017 Volume 1 Gonzalo Pajares
Martinsanz,2018-05-22 This book is a printed edition of the Special Issue
State-of-the-Art Sensors Technology in Spain 2017 that was published in
Sensors
  Engineering the Guitar Richard Mark French,2008-12-16 A uniquely engaging
description of the mechanics of the guitar, for engineers and craftsmen
alike. Clearly written in a conceptual language, it provides readers with an
understanding of the dynamic behavior of the instrument, including structural
and component dynamics, and various analytical models, such as discrete,
finite element, and boundary element models. The text also covers
manufacturing processes, including both handmade and mass produced
instruments.
  Mastering Audio Robert A. Katz,2007 Suitable for those who want to increase
their mastery of digital and analog audio: musicians, producers, A&R,
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mastering, recording, and mixing engineers, this title offers an introduction
to the procedures and technical issues involved in mastering.
  The Audio Expert Ethan Winer,2012-11-12 The Audio Expert is a comprehensive
reference that covers all aspects of audio, with many practical, as well as
theoretical, explanations. Providing in-depth descriptions of how audio
really works, using common sense plain-English explanations and mechanical
analogies with minimal math, the book is written for people who want to
understand audio at the deepest, most technical level, without needing an
engineering degree. It's presented in an easy-to-read, conversational tone,
and includes more than 400 figures and photos augmenting the text. The Audio
Expert takes the intermediate to advanced recording engineer or audiophile
and makes you an expert. The book goes far beyond merely explaining how audio
works. It brings together the concepts of audio, aural perception, musical
instrument physics, acoustics, and basic electronics, showing how they're
intimately related. Describing in great detail many of the practices and
techniques used by recording and mixing engineers, the topics include video
production and computers. Rather than merely showing how to use audio devices
such as equalizers and compressors, Ethan Winer explains how they work
internally, and how they are spec'd and tested. Most explanations are
platform-agnostic, applying equally to Windows and Mac operating systems, and
to most software and hardware. TheAudioExpertbook.com, the companion website,
has audio and video examples to better present complex topics such as
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vibration and resonance. There are also videos demonstrating editing
techniques and audio processing, as well as interviews with skilled musicians
demonstrating their instruments and playing techniques.
  Bioelectrical Signal Processing in Cardiac and Neurological Applications
Leif Sörnmo,Pablo Laguna,2005-06-15 The analysis of bioelectrical signals
continues to receive wide attention in research as well as commercially
because novel signal processing techniques have helped to uncover valuable
information for improved diagnosis and therapy. This book takes a unique
problem-driven approach to biomedical signal processing by considering a wide
range of problems in cardiac and neurological applications-the two
heavyweight areas of biomedical signal processing. The interdisciplinary
nature of the topic is reflected in how the text interweaves physiological
issues with related methodological considerations. Bioelectrical Signal
Processing is suitable for a final year undergraduate or graduate course as
well as for use as an authoritative reference for practicing engineers,
physicians, and researchers. A problem-driven, interdisciplinary presentation
of biomedical signal processing Focus on methods for processing of
bioelectrical signals (ECG, EEG, evoked potentials, EMG) Covers both
classical and recent signal processing techniques Emphasis on model-based
statistical signal processing Comprehensive exercises and illustrations
Extensive bibliography
  Environmental Policy and Public Health Barry L. Johnson,Maureen Y.
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Lichtveld,2022-03-16 Written by environmental health experts with long
teaching and professional careers in policy and public health, the third
edition of Environmental Policy and Public Health comprises two volumes,
addressing key physical hazards in the environment that impact public health.
The first volume on Principal Health Hazards and Mitigation is complemented
by the second volume, Emerging Health Hazards and Mitigation. Volume 2
discusses emerging health hazards and mitigation including environment-
related infectious diseases, COVID-19 pandemic, social justice, and drugs and
public health. New in this volume are a chapter on firearms violence as a
public health hazard, a chapter on transportation and how built environments
can affect human health and social well-being, and a chapter on noise and
light pollution. As human populations increase and technology adds more
devices to daily use that generate noise and light, adverse human and
ecological health effects have become recognizable and require time-sensitive
policy actions to mitigate and where possible prevent adverse health effects.
Each chapter explains with great clarity how new environmental health issues
are translated into public health policies. The volume concludes with case
studies and practice questions to facilitate interactive learning for upper-
level undergraduate and graduate students taking courses in public health and
environmental sciences. The case studies and practice questions allow for a
diverse portfolio of in-person and hybrid pedagogical strategies and tools at
the fingertips of faculty who not only teach policy courses but whose course
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topics have policy relevance, such as climate and health.
  Physics of the Human Body Irving Herman,2007-02-16 This book
comprehensively addresses the physical and engineering aspects of human
physiology by using and building on first-year college physics and
mathematics. It is the most comprehensive book on the physics of the human
body, and the only book also providing theoretical background. The book is
geared to undergraduates interested in physics, medical applications of
physics, quantitative physiology, medicine, and biomedical engineering.
  The Biology of Musical Performance and Performance-Related Injury Alan H.
D. Watson,2009-01-26 Music performance requires a high degree of physical
skill, yet until recently, musical training has paid little attention to the
considerable demands made on the mind and body. The Biology of Musical
Performance and Performance-Related Injury presents singers and
instrumentalists with accurate information on the physical processes that
underlie their craft. The book provides a concise overview of the biological
principles associated with performance technique while assuming no prior
scientific knowledge, making it accessible to both musicians and to health
professionals who treat performance-related medical conditions. Author Alan
H. D. Watson explains the concepts and techniques of music performance,
discussing themes such as posture and the back; movements of the arm and hand
and associated problems; breathing in singers and wind players; the
embouchure and respiratory tract in wind playing; the larynx and vocal tract
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in singers; the brain and its role in skill acquisition and aural processing;
and stress and its management. Watson offers performers and teachers the
tools they need to create a rational approach to the development and
communication of technique. He also provides insight into the origins of
performance-related injury, helping to reduce the risk of such problems by
encouraging a technique that is sustainable in the long term. Each chapter
includes several illustrations and an extensive bibliography for further
reading. To support the text, a CD-Rom is included, featuring original
diagrams that clearly illustrate the relevant aspects of body structure and
function, explaining and illuminating key concepts through an extensive set
of animations, sound files, and videos.
  Hearing Loss National Research Council,Division of Behavioral and Social
Sciences and Education,Board on Behavioral, Cognitive, and Sensory
Sciences,Committee on Disability Determination for Individuals with Hearing
Impairments,2004-12-17 Millions of Americans experience some degree of
hearing loss. The Social Security Administration (SSA) operates programs that
provide cash disability benefits to people with permanent impairments like
hearing loss, if they can show that their impairments meet stringent SSA
criteria and their earnings are below an SSA threshold. The National Research
Council convened an expert committee at the request of the SSA to study the
issues related to disability determination for people with hearing loss. This
volume is the product of that study. Hearing Loss: Determining Eligibility



17

for Social Security Benefits reviews current knowledge about hearing loss and
its measurement and treatment, and provides an evaluation of the strengths
and weaknesses of the current processes and criteria. It recommends changes
to strengthen the disability determination process and ensure its reliability
and fairness. The book addresses criteria for selection of pure tone and
speech tests, guidelines for test administration, testing of hearing in
noise, special issues related to testing children, and the difficulty of
predicting work capacity from clinical hearing test results. It should be
useful to audiologists, otolaryngologists, disability advocates, and others
who are concerned with people who have hearing loss.
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